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Liz Brown
Board President
Mills Insurance/US Resort Management

Dr. Joyce Ryerson
Board Vice President
Morgan County RII Schools

Joy Frederiksen
Board Secretary
Kevin Winters Team-RE/MAX at the Lake

John Wheeler
Board Treasurer
Preferred Land Title

Pam Huschle
Member at Large
Central Bank of Lake of the Ozarks

Sue Kmet
Kmet HR Consulting

Matt Schmidt
Boater’s Choice Marine
A&M Vehicle Sales, LLC

Billi Johnson
Billi Johnson eXp Realty
Laurie RV Park & Access Storage

Mitch Shields
Lake Regional Health System

Mark Maasen
Poly Lift
Sunrise & Osage Beach

Connie Weyer
Advantage Marine LOTO
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TIERED MEMBER 
PROGRAM 

PARTICIPANTS

DECEMBER ANNIVERSARIES

Business/Individual Anniversaries......Years
Lake Regional Health System...................................32
City of Laurie .............................................................29
Bumper to Bumper Auto Parts.................................24
Hurricane Deck Lions...............................................22
Bank of Versailles Greenview....................................21
Villages of Shawnee Bend.........................................20
Lighthouse Marina....................................................15
Ozark Abrasives.........................................................15
Budget Blinds of the Ozarks......................................13
Karen’s Secretarial Service........................................12
Scotts Concrete..........................................................12
Phoenix Renovation & Restoration............................9
Lexsar Solutions, Inc...................................................8
The Stables...................................................................6
Rocky Top Sports Bar & Grill.......................................4
Ozark Bait & Tackle......................................................3
360 Lawn Service.........................................................2
KRMS & 93.5 Rocks......................................................1
RE/MAX Lake of the Ozarks-Camdenton..................1

Thank You to all these members for  
their continued Membership in the  

Lake West Chamber

J & K Café was presented a rib-
bon cutting recently by the Lake 
West Chamber, at their new loca-
tion, 310 Main St., Laurie Mo. They 
have been in business for 7 years and 
serve breakfast and lunch, plus they 
cater for your unique events.  Don’t 
forget about their 18-foot Tempta-
tion Station where they have muffins, 
gooey butter cake and over 78 flavors 
of gooey butter cake cinnamon rolls 
and cookies.  We cook special din-
ner orders like pans of lasagna and 
spaghetti, etc.  Breakfast includes 
biscuits & gravy, omelets, pancakes, 
waffles, sandwiches and more. Lunch 
menu includes double decker clubs, 
BLT’s, Monte Cristo’s, soups, sal-
ads and much more. Check us out 

and don’t forget, a balanced diet is 
a cookie in each hand.  Owners are 
Krysta Foushee and Lillian Bueker.  
Krysta is Lillian’s youngest daughter.  
We are happy to be back in Laurie 
and look forward to you helping us 
grow our business.  Lillian and Lau-
rel Harding run the everyday opera-
tions.  Pictured front row l to r: John 
Wheeler, Preferred Land Title; Laurel 
Harding, J & K staff, Amanda Hagger-
man, friend of family; Lillian Bueker, 
owner; Pat Wheeler, Ambassador; 
back row l to r:  Dan; Laura Peretic, 
Capricorn Insurance Agency; Paul 
Hooper, Executive Director Lake West 
Chamber; Stanley Field, Ambassador; 
Clayton Fink, Clayton Fink Realty and 
Judy Smith, Ambassador.

Thanks to all who attended and participated in the Lake West Chamber Lighted 
Christmas Parade. This was the 17th year the Chamber brought this event to the 
Westside community.  What fun it has been to have Santa right here for all the 
kids to see.  We are already looking forward to next year and hope you are too!

We want to say also, Thank You to all the volunteers who make the parade hap-
pen each year. The picture above is some of our 2018 Volunteers. 

from all of us at the Lake West Chamber


